
Weekly Newsletter
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School

Friday 17th May 2024 
Upcoming... 

Friday 24th May- -School
Closes at 3.15pm
Monday 27th May - Edenred
Free School Meal Vouchers
emailed to parents/carers.
Monday 3rd June - School 
re-opens at 8.45 (gates open
at 8.30am and toast is served) 

 

Our Year 6 children sat their SATs this week and they
made us all so proud. The way that they approached
every paper with determination and confidence was

mind-blowing. The first maths reasoning paper was
one of the most difficult I have seen in 25 years of
teaching, but they all held their heads high and

persevered until the end. 
Thank you to Mrs Hamilton and Mrs Whittaker for
getting the class ready and to all of the staff who

supported our children throughout the week. 

Well done, Year 6!

Don’t
forget to

read every
day!



Check your
child’s

bookbag/school
bag/coat

pockets.  They
may have been

awarded a
special award!



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception: Ilana
Year 1: Sean
Year 2: Alice
Year 3:  Mario
Year 4: Harley
Year 5: Destiny M
Year 6: EVERYONE

This Week’s  Stars of
the Week

Reception: Oliver 
Year 1: Kian
Year 2: Shaun
Year 3:  Ivy
Year 4: Jakub
Year 5: 
Year 6: EVERYONE 

Reception: 
Year 1:Carter 
Year 2:Rueben 
Year 3:Ava 
Year 4: Caitlyn
Year 5: Savanna h
Year 6: EVERYONE

Weekly Recognitions Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.

113 Year 6 Team 



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
96%96%

87.2%87.2%

86.5%86.5%

89.8%89.8%

87.8%87.8%

94.4%94.4%

93.7%93.7%

91.2%91.2%

















Star Readers
Well done to these children who have

completed Booktalks this week.

Evie Yr.4 

Grace Yr.4 

Charmaine Yr.6 

Stephen Yr.6 

Angel Yr.6

Aisha Yr.6

Eric Yr.4 Jakub Yr.4

Tianna Yr.6Jasmine Yr.4

Nia Yr.4

Grace Yr.4 

Sawen Yr.6

Oscar Yr.4

Victoria Yr.4 



I never used to take a lunch break, but now look forward to my time sat at the
window with a cup of tea watching our children play so beautifully. I’ve been so
impressed by their team spirit, that I thought it should be rewarded, therefore, I will be
selecting a child/children each week who had displayed the St. Joseph’s Team Spirit
and giving them a shout out.

This week I’m giving a St. Joe’s Shout Out to...

I think it goes without saying that the Team Spirit Award this week
goes to the whole of Year 6! They showed such support for one
another and really gave the SATs their all.  Well done, Year 6!

#Amazing

Team Spirit Award



Name 3 scientists that
are featured in our

Science Curriculum ? 

Family Challenge!
 You can look on our

website or ask your child
for help! Send your answer

to Miss Griffiths on Class
Dojo. Good luck!

 Family’s who answered correctly are...

These families will
be entered into our

half-termly raffle for
a bumper family

hamper!

The Hill Family
The Zych Family

The Nigrone Family

The Flint FamilyThe Wood Family

The Brown Family


